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Dear Daniel, 
NO, small villages and hamlets and Grange-over-Sands and countryside are 
where off-comers  
come to to escape the city and enjoy open spaces. 
Planning applications, as now, should continue to be discussed one by one 
and not as a block  
decision. 
We want our small villages and small towns and countryside and hamlets to 
remain, more or  
less, as they are. 
How can London decide for us? 
Yours sincerely, 
Sheila Pittard  
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